2/9/22, 2:42 PM Zimbra

Zimbra qracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

From: Grace Lee < gracel@ggcity.org>

Wed, Feb 09, 2022 02:36 PM

Subject: Re: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

To: Robin Mark < Robin.Mark@tpl.org>

Cc: Greg Blodgett <greg1@ggcity.org>, Lisa Kim <lisak@ggcity.org>, Omar Sandoval <osandoval@wss-law.com>, Omar Sandoval <omars@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>, Thomas P. Clark <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>, Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>, Tily Shue <tily.shue@tpl.org>

Hello Robin,

Thank you for the update of TPL's efforts regarding acquisition of Willowick. As to your request for additional time to submit your proposal, please note that we are scheduled to provide the City Council an update regarding the proposals received on February 10, and will seek further direction regarding the disposition of the property at the regular meeting of March 8, 2022. If you have further information for the City to review that you could submit in advance of March 8, it would be helpful to receive it and would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

Grace E. Kim

Sr. Economic Development Specialist o: (714) 741-5130 w: ggcity.org/econdev

From: "Robin Mark" < Robin. Mark@tpl.org>

To: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>

cc: "Greg Blodgett" <greg1@ggcity.org>, "Lisa Kim" <lisak@ggcity.org>, "Omar Sandoval" <osandoval@wss-law.com>, "Omar Sandoval" <osandoval@wss-law.com>, "Thomas P. Clark" <tclark@stradlinglaw.com>, "Alex Size" <Alex.Size@tpl.org>, "Tily Shue" <tily.shue@tpl.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:00:09 AM

Subject: RE: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021